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Jeremy Rucker Joins IAPP Privacy Law Specialist

Advisory Board

Spencer Fane is pleased to announce attorney Jeremy Rucker has been selected to
join the International Association of Privacy Professionals (IAPP) Privacy Law
Specialist (PLS) Advisory Board.

Founded in 2000, The IAPP is the largest and most comprehensive global information
privacy community and resource. They are the only organization accredited by the
American Bar Association (ABA) to certify lawyers in the specialty area of Privacy
Law.

Jeremy earned the elite PLS designation from the organization in November 2022. As

a member of IAPP’s newest advisory board, he will play an essential role in the
organization’s mission of defining, promoting, and improving the global privacy and
data protection community.

At Spencer Fane, Jeremy leads the incident response team and focuses his practice
on information privacy, security, and incident response issues. He regularly helps
companies of all sizes navigate the complex and rapidly evolving state, federal, and
international laws and regulations governing information.

Learn more about the IAPP here.
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